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Todd A. Snitchler P U C U 
Chairman 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 

Dear Chairman Snitchler, 

RE: AMERICAN ELECTRIC POWER (AEP) PROPOSED PRICE FOR CAPACITY CASE 10-2929 

I am writing to inform you of my concern regarding the new price for capacity proposed by AEP. 
The proposal will directly affect our community and I ask you to do everything in your power to 
ensure that current electric prices do not increase. I understand it is your responsibility and the 
commission's mission to ensure access to adequate utility services at fair prices and to promote 
competition in the energy markets in Ohio. In my opinion, the proposed increase in capacity 
charges contradicts this mission. 

As a consumer of energy, I will be directly affected by the newly proposed price for capacity. 
If the proposed increase in capacity cost is approved, my electric supplier will be forced to 
increase my electricity costs. Please don't put the interest of AEP ahead of the interest of the 
residential customers of the State of Ohio. 

Please take my view as a customer of a competitive service provider and a current citizen of the 
State of Ohio into consideration when making your decision in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Concerned Energy Consumer of Ohio 

G. Sailor 
3943HillmanRd. W 
Columbus, OH 43207 
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